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Monday, October 23 -    Pick-A-Time Conference Sign-Up 

Wednesday, November 15  (see separate attachment)   

 

Wednesday, October 25  Lincoln Reads Family Book Club  

     6:30 – 8:00 PM 

 

Thursday, October 26  Color Portrait picture proof payments due 

 

Tuesday, October 31   Halloween Parade followed by classroom parties 

     1:30 – 2:50 PM 

 

Wednesday, November 1  Lincoln PTO Spirit Wear  

Order/Payments due 

 

Tuesday – Thursday 

November 7 - 9   Book Fair in LRC (Please see new dates) 

 

Thursday, November 9  Family Night at the Book Fair (Please see new date) 

6:00 – 8:00 PM 

 

Friday, November 10  End of 1st Trimester 

 

Tuesday, November 14  Bike Safety Program 

     Grades 1 & 5 

 

Wednesday, November 15  Pick-A-Time Conference closes at midnight 

 

Thursday, November 16  PTO Meeting 

4:00 PM in LRC 

 

November 20 – 24   NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

 

Monday, November 20  Parent/Teacher Conferences 

     8:00 AM – 8:00 PM 

 

Tuesday, November 21  Parent/Teacher Conferences 

     8:00 AM – Noon 

 

Wednesday, November 22  Report Cards open up on HAC 

 



 
 

 

From the Secretary 
 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences for Lincoln School 

CUSD 303 has chosen an online system for parents to sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences. It 

is called Pick-A-Time. Lincoln parents will sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences through a 

link in Home Access Center starting on October 23rd.  You will have until midnight on 

November 15th to sign-up.  

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on Monday, November 20th 8:00 am - 8:00 pm, and 

Tuesday, November 21st 8:00 am - noon. Conferences are scheduled at 20 minute intervals.  

Instructions on how to schedule a conference are attached to this email. 

  

 

Morning Arrival  

Please do not send your child to school or drop-off earlier than 8:25 each morning unless they 

have orchestra rehearsal or have an arranged meeting with a staff member. The school doors are 

still locked and teachers are preparing for their day and are unable to supervise your child before 

that time.   

It is also important to arrive prior to the late bell at 8:40. That time is technically the start of the 

school day and instruction is often delayed or interrupted when children are still arriving at that 

time or later.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Halloween Parade and Party Information 

On Tuesday, October 31st, Lincoln will once again host the annual Halloween Costume Parade 

at 1:30 PM for grades 1-5 (the AM Kindergarten class will parade through school during the 

morning). Only Kindergarten students will arrive to school in their costumes. All other students 

will bring their costumes to school and change into them before the parade. In the event of rain, 

the parade will be held indoors. 

For those parents who wish to have their children participate in the parade, please follow the 

guidelines below: 

         Students must be able to put their own costume/make-up on without assistance. 

         No masks may be worn by students. 

         No costumes and/or make-up may be worn that depicts blood and violence. 

         Students are not to bring anything that resembles a weapon of any fashion, even 

if it part of a costume. 

         No bare midriffs or scant clothing. 

    Costumes must be appropriate for school and not distract students from the 

learning environment. 

        Students will be asked to remove any parts of the costume that are not within 

the guidelines. 

If you do not wish for your child to participate in the costume parade, please contact your child’s 

teacher or the main office. Lincoln will offer an alternative activity for those students which may 

include watching a movie or playing games. 

Classroom parties will begin following the costume parade for grades 1-5. The  AM Kindergarten 

party will start at 10:15 AM. For parents dressing in a costume, please make sure that you also 

follow the above guidelines. As always, we appreciate your continued support. 

 
 













 


